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  The old adage "Vote early & vote often" dies hard. Especially IF
identification of voters is no longer apposite. Maybe very few are
inclined to avail themselves of any such opportunity. But WHY facilitate
such 'cheating' No identification- No vote should be standard.

Arthur Hartwig       Nerang 4211         
8/04/15
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